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RE PQ 18734/23

Question

To ask the Minister for Health the details of each time his Department, or public bodies under the aegis of his
Department, enlisted the services of consultants in 2022; the purpose and value of each contract; and if he will

make a statement on the matter.

Response

Deputy Conway-Walsh,

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

We have conducted analysis of all contracts and payments in 2022 for Professional Consuitancy Services. This
reflects total invoice spend in this category and the list of associated EU Procurement contracts and frameworks

that were/are in place to support this business.

Please see attached.

| trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to
contact the Office of the Head of Procurement on (01) 635 2688 or via john.swords@hse.ie

Yours sincerely,

John words| National Director of Procurement | HSE | 2" Floor | Dr. Steevens’ Hospital | Dublin 8 | D08 W2A8 |

Tel: 0;53 (01) 6352688 | Email: john.swords@hse.le



